Local 2843

General meetings are held the 4th Wednesday of the month.

June 27, 2023

Good morning,

Just a quick update to let you know that negotiations didn‘t
happen on Monday. We have had Brigitte Benoit replacing Sandra
Walker for some time now. Brigitte’s time with us has come to an
end with us, unfortunately the timing is not that great. Sandra
Walker will be returning as soon as possible. With this change in
reps, we will need to update Sandra on the negotiations. We will
return to bargaining in the fall as soon as we can.

The executive would like to wish a happy, relaxing and a fun filled
summer!

In Solidarity,

CUPE 2843 Executive

Please check out our website at 2843.CUPE.ca



https://2843.cupe.ca/
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